
 

 

 

 

 
4th February 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
At St Charles, we are considering developing a provision for 2 year olds from September 2022 within our 
current nursery setting. This would likely be for a small number of children in the first instance, with a view 
to extending this in the future, if successful. 
 
To access the 2 year old provision, children would be eligible from the term after they turn 2. For example: 
 
-  A child who turns 2 in Summer 2022- eligible from September 2022 
- A child who turns 2 in Autumn 2022- eligible from January 2023 
- A child who turns 2 in Spring 2023- eligible from April 2023 

 
At this early stage in the process, we are not yet certain how many 2 year olds we would be able to 
accommodate or how many places would be available to those eligible for 15 hours weekly provision or if 
there will be any privately funded spaces. 
 
In the first instance, we are keen to see how much uptake (if any) there is within the community. If you 
have a child, or if you are aware of someone with a child, who will be turning 2 in the academic year of 
2022-23 and would be interested in our 2 year old provision, please send an email to                               
info@st-charles.rbkc.sch.uk answering the following questions: 
 

 Your name 

 Date of your child’s 2nd birthday 

 Email address 

 Does the child/ren have a sibling at St Charles? If yes, please state their name and class. 

 Do you currently receive Free School Meals? 

 

Please email your responses by Tuesday, 22nd February 2022. If you would like to discuss this in more 
detail, please feel free to give me a call at school. 
 
With very best wishes. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Ann Slavin 
Executive Head 
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